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BIUST POSTPONED THE VILLAGE OF LEARNING TOUR (BIUST OPEN DAY) 

 

The Botswana International University of Science & Technology (BIUST) 

herewith inform its stakeholders  that we have taken a cautious decision to 

postpone  “The Village of Learning“ (BIUST Open Day) that was scheduled 

for Palapye on Friday 20th March,2020.   

 

This is as a result of a seemingly increasing rate of  COVID-19/Corona Virus 

spread globally and regionally.  This decision is considered to be a 

cautionary and preventative measure. 

 

The University will communicate new dates for the tour in due course. 

 

For more information, please contact Keoagile Rafifing at (+267) 

4931071/72305500 or send an email to rafifingk@biust.ac.bw .  
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